AGM& AUTUMN CLEAR UP 2018

Woodfield Park Residents Association

ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING and WOODS TIDY-UP

Woods Clear-up between 10.30 – 14.00, BBQ 15.00 onwards AGM 14.00 at Nun's Cemetery SATURDAY 13th October



New Committee members sought!

Come and give your views on the management of Woodfield Park woods

All residents are welcome and we would be particularly pleased to see any new residents or anyone willing to help by joining the Committee. If you are not available on this clean up day, be encouraged at any time to keep our shared woodland tidy by removing litter and other debris you might notice as you walk through.

You don't have to come for the whole time – even half an hour would be a big help!

Agenda Items

- 1 Note of last AGM on 28 October 2017
- 2 Chairman's report for 2017/18 incl. progress with Council on roads/pavements
- $3\,\,$ Tree report by Derek Grant (no. 90) covering work carried out this year
- 4 Woodland events report of successful 'Winter Wonderland' (December) and 'Easter Egg Hunt' (April) events and proposal by Pip and Jill to continue
- 5 Items specifically raised by proprietors
- 6 Presentation and approval of accounts to 31 March 2018 Treasurer Alan Spalding (no. 80) will present his report and proposal for fee level 2018-19 onwards
- 7. Elections of Committee and Auditor

Future Communications: Woodfield Park Residents Association Facebook page

For speedier & cheaper future communications, one of our residents Jill Simpson set up a Facebook page last year – we have 27 or so people signed up.

If you have not signed up and would like to join the facebook page, please see the attached request for details to help Jill arrange a Facebook invitation for you & for

future correspondence by email if this is something that would be of interest and helpful to you.

Yours sincerely
David Houston (no. 84), Chairman WPRA

Alan (no. 80) is standing down as Treasurer after many years' service. Pip (no 85) has agreed to take over this important job (with your support) and so we need other volunteers to keep the Committee at reasonable strength to help the WPRA carry out its remit to look after the woods and walls on behalf of all WP proprietors.

Although we have had some projects to fund this year there is likely to be no increase in the modest fee level of £30 due on 1st October each year — this is £2.50 per month, a fraction of what the charge would be from a commercial factor but is dependent

on continued voluntary work from Committee members.



Woodfield Park Residents Association

Dear Neighbour,

The WPRA meets and communicates regularly concerning matters relating to our area – the

woods, the pavements, the walls – and many other issues! We're a voluntary group and part of our remit is deciding how our annual fees are spent. We'd

love to improve communications with you all about what we're up to and we're using some different means to do this.

Our noticeboards in the woods are kept up to date with recent news and minutes of our meetings.

We have set up a private/secret (for security) Facebook group for those on Facebook and for those not on Facebook, we can email you any important news – for example tree felling that might affect you or pavement upgrades.

Please return the section below if you would like to be kept in the loop in these ways.



Many thanks,

Jill Simpson

The Woodfield Park Residents Association

To help us keep in touch, please complete this section and return to Pip Haydock (no. 85), Micaela Walker (no. 71) Or Jill Simpson (no. 49).	
(Please write in BLOCK CAPITALS)	
Name:	House no:
Email address:	
To be added to the Facebook group tick here	
Please write your email address linked to your FB	account here if different from above: